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June 20, 1975 

Mr. Howard Stith 
1872 Dior Drive 
Marietta, Georgia 30062 

Dear Mr. Stith: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of and appreciation 
for the $250.00 given to the Southeastern Chapter of 
the American Association of Law Libraries by your com­
pany to provide a c~cktail party at the 1975 Atlanta 
Institute on Micrographics. It was a pleasant addition 
to the Institute. 

NJK/tg 

Very sincerely, 

Nancy J. Kitchen 
Secretary-Treasurer 
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